
Organisers comments: 
 
How very British to comment on the weather first!  We were very lucky for this 
event, considering what had come on the days before.  Spare a thought for 
the planner who was putting out controls on the Friday and Saturday, Robert 
Green had put a year’s worth of thought into his first major event planning. We 
were pleased to welcome Steve Robertson as a controller for this event after 
his move from SOS.  Many thanks to both. 
 
The change of assembly and parking areas meant the loss of an excellent 
string course but enabled linear parking on forest roads. This provided a 
challenge with nearly 100 cars, but there were no problems.  We were able to 
involve almost 75% of the club membership ‘units’ to provide an event for 
nearly 200 entries.  Thank you to all the helpers, but particularly to Bob Lloyd 
for negotiating permissions for use of the area and to Andy Rimes for 
supplying the SI system and results later that evening. 
 
Our control collectors were finished by 4.30pm and we would have been away 
by 5pm had not a dog walker crept in through the Forestry gate! 
 
Roger and Judy Craddock  


